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Delaware County Memorial Hospilal

YOUR HEALTHCARE PARTNER FOR LIFE*

*%*CORRECTION#**

July 19, 1994

HIOSH Docket Office

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Re: HIOSH Proposed Rule On Respiratory
Protective Services (42 CFR PART 84
Fed Register Vol. 59, No. 99 pp.
26850-26893)

To Whom It May Concern:

In reference to the original letter we sent you, dated July
14, 1994 regarding the above, there was an error. The letter
stated that, '"Nearly two percent of our 1,400 employees have been
screened for tuberculosis. It should read, "Ninety-two percent
(92%) of our 1,400 employees have been screened for tuberculosis.

We truly apologize for the error. Thank you for your
understanding and, again, for listening to our views.

Sincerely,
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Joarm ¢. Waller, M.D. b
Chair, Infection Control Committee
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Atts:
cc: Jackie Bryan, APIC National Office
Kathy Arias, Delaware Valley Philadelphia APIC
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